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COORDINATION COUNCIL FOR NORTH AMERICAN AFFAIRS 

OFFICE IN CHICAGO 

Dear Sir 

.222 NORTH DEARBORN STREET, 9TH FLOOR 
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60601 

U.S.A. 

May 4, 1981 

I have the honor to inform you. that, effective 
May 2, 1981, the address of this office has been 
changed to: 

20 North Clark Street, 19th Floor 
Ch.icago, IL 60602 

The telephone numbers, however, remain the same: 

General Affairs & Visas •••• (312)372-1213 
(314)372-1214 

Commercial Division ••••••••• (312)332-2535 

Information Division.· ••••.•• (312) 263-4669 

I avail myself of this opportunity to reiterate 
to you the assurances of my highest consideration. 

SSFC/rh 

Sincerely, 

r•~~ 

Stephens. F. Chen 
Director 
Chica O ·ce, CCNAA 
epublic of China 
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